Price Changes to Website Hosting Plans
Published: February 29, 2016

Please be advised, as of March 15, 2016 there will be a 35% increase in our website hosting plans.
&nbsp;

For our customers with an annual renewal plan, this price change will NOT take effect until your next
renewal date. For example, if your next renewal date is March 10, 2016 this price change would
appear on your renewal &nbsp;invoice dated February 10, 2017 (note, all hosting plans are billed one
month in advance).

&nbsp;

Our prepaid hosting plans does not lock you into a fixed-term contract, so you can always call us to
make changes to your service hosting plan.

&nbsp;

If you&#39;re considering changes, please contact us via email (billing@parador.com) or call 416-
727-2367 so we can discuss your options with you.

&nbsp;

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

&nbsp;

&nbsp;

Frequently Asked Questions

&nbsp;

Why is Parador Interactive changing its rates?

We continue to absorb significant increases in our Canadian Data Centre costs due to ongoing server
hardware upgrades and security maintenance. Furthermore, our data centre costs are billed in US
dollars which for the past two years has been a substantial ongoing cost. Unfortunately, this means
we need to adjust the pricing of our hosting services to off-set costs increases..

&nbsp;

When will my service pricing change?

You will see the change on or after March 15, 2016, at least 15 days after you receive our notice. No

action is required on your part since the change will happen automatically. If you would like to make
changes to your account, please give us a call.



&nbsp;
How can | change/review my package options?

You may email us a billing@parador.com or call us directly at 416-727-2367 to discuss your options.
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